southwestern medical school - graduate school of biomedical sciences - school of allied health sciences

April 30, 1976

Contact: Ann Harrell

*****Mexican-American Medical Students
Plan Cinco deMayo Event at UT
Health Science Center.

Otto Munoz, M.D., will address a Cinco de Mayo (May 5) luncheon at The University of Texas Health Science Center at Dallas on "The Non-Medical Responsibility of the Mexican-American Physician." Attending will be Mexican-American students at the center's Southwestern Medical School and invited guests, including Mexican-American physicians in the community.

Dr. Munoz is assistant professor of Radiology at the center. Besides his work with the radiology service at Parkland Memorial Hospital, he has been in private practice in Harlingen and El Paso.